
 

Seymour Conservation Commission/Aquifer Protection Agency  

Thursday, December 1st, 2011  

Regular Meeting Minutes  

 

Commission Members Present: Peter Jezierny, Chairman, John Hatfield, Al Cocchia  

Commission Members Absent: Steve Kulas 

Others Present: Larry Secor, Nafis & Young  

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman at 6:30 P.M.  

Pledge of Allegiance was recited  

 

Motion  to accept the minutes from the meeting of October 6, 2011 by Mr. Hatfield ; Second by Mr. 

Cocchia- Motion Passed with all in Favor.  

The discussion of ways to reconfigure Great Hill Reservoir grant request. The commission will continue 

to investigate other funding sources in order to complete the process in phases.   

The chairman accepted the resignation of Mr. Skurat and asked if anyone knows anyone interested to 

submit their name to the First Selectman’s office.  

The commission received a letter for guidance on ATV usage from the Beacon Falls Conservation 

Commission. Discussion occurred about the previous difficulties Seymour’s conservation commission 

has also had with the same issue.  

Motion to adjourn the meeting was presented by Mr. Hatfield; Second by Mr. Cocchia at 7:00.  

 

Respectfully Submitted by:  

 

 

Jay Hatfield  

Recording Secretary  

 


